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Dear Committee Members

I write in concern regarding Rob Pyne's abortion bill. 

If Qld proceeds with Mr Pyne's abortion bill, a precious child will be vulnerable until the
 moment it is born. 

I know that Mr Pyne has been motivated by a horrible situation but is the solution really to
 create another victim?   So many women who make the decision to abort their child suffer
 many years of horrible guilt and I can only imagine that a late term abortion would be
 even tougher to come to terms with. 

I believe we have a responsibility to protect the most vulnerable in our society, including
 the unborn.   

Abortions are already available in Qld, please do not remove the protections that currently
 exist.  A baby that has a viable life outside the womb should not be killed.  

I admit that I find this an emotional subject - I recently welcomed my little granddaughter
 and the thought that another baby just as beautiful and precious as her might be killed just
 breaks my heart. 

Thank you for considering my views. 

Kind regards

G Bean

Sent from my iPhone
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